
CHS Daily Announcements 

 

 

These are the announcements presented during Cavalier period each day. 

 

September 17, 2020 

 

 The National Honor Society will be hosting the Red Cross Blood Drive on Friday, September 25th.  

Please encourage family and friends to donate desperately needed blood in our community.  Donation 

sign-up times can be accessed through the Cuthbertson High School webpage.   

 

 The Law and Justice Club is having its first meeting today at 4:30pm.  This will be a virtual meeting on 

Microsoft Teams.  Email milton.mclamb@ucps.k12.nc.us to be placed on the Team list.  We look 

forward to challenging ourselves by exploring the criminal justice system. 

   

 Crafting Cards and Courage is accepting new members. Email Mrs. Marsden if you are interested in 

joining this year.  Jodi.marsden@ucps.k12.nc.us 

 

 The Interact Club is for students who want to connect with others in their school and have fun while 

carrying out community service projects. Interact is affiliated with Rotary, an organization whose goal 

is to provide humanitarian service and to advance goodwill and peace around the world. Join us for 

our Virtual Interest Meeting today at 3:30. The Google Meet link and other information can be found on 

the Interact Club web page of our school website! 

 

 The National Honor Society would like to congratulate the following officers for 2020-2021: 

President=Ally Sereno,  Vice-President=Prima Gurjar,  Secretary=Yelia Yu , Treasurer=Nandini Kritam,     

Historian=Emily Gladden 

 

 Interested in joining the FFA?  The first FFA meeting will be held today at 3:30pm.  The meeting link 

will be shared out through Instagram and canvas for those interested in attending!  Dues can also be 

paid via the online school payments website. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Shumate or 

Mr. Jolley.  Ben.shumate@ucps.k12.nc.us   morgan.jolley@ucps.k12.nc.us 
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 The CHS Film Club will be holding its first meeting on Tuesday, September 22nd at 3:00. The Film Club 

is open to all CHS students, young and old. We will be holding officer elections at the first meeting and 

having conversations about what cool things we will be doing this year. If you are interested in being 

an officer or just want to find out more about the Film Club, go to bit.ly/chsfc20. The meeting will be 

virtual, so be sure to check out the site for more information. We hope to see you all at the meeting! 

 

 Hey Cavs - join the CHAT! If you love to read then join the Chapter Chat Canvas course! Stop by the 

Media Center or check their website for the enrollment key. Chat about the books you've read and 

anyone who logs 1000 pages per semester gets their name permanently on the MC Chapter Chat board 

and a souvenir reading pin! 

 

 ITS/Drama Club will be having their first meeting of the year.  The meeting will be this Friday, 

September 18th at 8:10am.  To find out how to join, go to their Instagram page @ITStroupe7581.   

 

 Congratulations to our five National Merit Semifinalists! Bryce Christensen, Connor Moore, Matthew 

Moore, Emily Richards, and Yelia Yu. We are so proud of you! 


